
* Oak Class News * 

We kicked off with a whole school road safety assembly, teaching our little ones how 

to navigate roads and stay safe in style with bright colors and helmets for biking fun! 

 

In Design Technology, the children embraced their creativity, sculpting wire outlines of 

warhorses, tying into our captivating history unit.  

PSHE brought a celebration of differences as the kids crafted factfiles, cherishing the 

uniqueness that makes us all special.  

English class soared to new heights with an innovative twist on the opening chapter of 

"Good Night, Mr. Tom." The use of "Crash Bang Wallop" sentences showcased their 

impressive storytelling skills!  

And the grand finale – the glow-in-the-dark dodgeball festival at Holycross! Teaming 
up with friends from Mawdsley, St. Peter's, and Paul's, Year Three and Four had a blast 

at the Chorley SSP event. Dodgeball fun lit up the night for everyone involved!  
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We will be having 3 non-uniform Mondays in the run 

up to the Christmas Bingo on Thursday, 21st  December: 

- 4th December for chocolate, , 

 - 11th December for bottles (alcohol and/or toilettes),  

-  18th December clean/unused/new toys, games, or any 

prizes that can be used to make up a hamper.   

 There is no charge for the non-uniform days; but we do ask that you send in a 

donation please for the Christmas Bingo, in exchange for your child coming to 

school in their own clothes.  

 Honey from the beehive is still for 
sale and is priced at £5 per jar. All 
proceeds go to the upkeep of the 
grounds and the 
bees!  

 

It really is deli-
cious and will m 
ake lovely a lovely 
Christmas present 
for family and 
friends.  

Christmas Play 

 

Rehearsals for this years Christmas play will be starting this week.  The play will  
take place on Tuesday, 19th December at 15:45.  

 

The play is entitled ‘ The Landlord’s Cat’.   Today, the children 
have been given their scripts, so if they have a speaking part, 
please, please, take some time with your child to help them 
learn their lines. As always, we will try and organise as many 
of the costumes within school, however, some elements will 
need providing from home. I will write to you about this by the 
end of the week, but it’s nothing major so please don’t worry.   

RESIDENTIALS PAYMENTS - BIBBYS AND PGL 

For the current Year 5, and the current Year 
2's the window has now opened to begin to 
pay for the residentials. You can pay off any 
amount as you can, as long as a deposit of 
£60.00 is paid before the end of term for 
both visits, and the cost is paid in full before 
departure - please contact school if you re-
quire support in making these payment.  

PGL         £275.00             Bibby's    £120.00 



 Diary Dates 

 November—CUT YOUR CARBON MONTH (See attached leaflet) 

29th  Year 2 Chorley SSP Gymnastics festival (See Class Dojo message) 

 December 

4th Non uniform—chocolate                               Christmas Fair at St. George’s  6pm– 8pm                                                                             

Yogi Group Visit  

7th  Christingle Service 

11th  Non uniform— bottles 

18th  Non uniform—clean/unused/new toys or games 

19th  Christmas Play 15:30 

20th  Christmas Service at Tunley Church—all welcome 09:00 

Christmas jumper day and party afternoon  

21st Christmas bingo 18:00-20:00 

22nd Break up 

Star of the Week 

 

 

 

The Paddock at Derby House.  Call  01257 426514 to 

book. 


